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 Meeting Minutes for:
Thursday, October 29, 2015
Halloween Taco Party

· Called to Order: 11:00 a.m.
· Circle K Pledge
· Pledge of Allegiance
· Treasurer’s Report
· We still have 20 official members of PNC’s CKI chapter that has paid their dues and turned in their forms.  Keep in mind that in order to attend the bigger events (like MDEC), you have to fill out a membership form and turn in your $10 annual membership fee.  You can do this simply by turning them in during an official meeting, Amy Miller’s office in Tech 157 or to Professor Carrie Higgins office in Tech 275.
· Secretary’s Report
· For October, be sure to check out all the great service projects going on and to keep record of how much service time you have served.  Send all hours to Rebecca Ordway @ rordway@pnc.edu or to the PNC CKI website @ pnccirclek.weebly.com. The deadline for October’s Service Hours is November 5th. It is VERY IMPORTANT that you turn in service hours!
· Old Business:
· The DLG Halloween Party was a lot of fun!  Chair Kurt Urbanski and a few other members set up a game and passed treats to the kids in their Halloween costumes. The kids really enjoyed the lollipop game! 
· “Run for Jake” was a huge success!
· “Kickball for Eliminate” raised about $170 for the Eliminate Project!
· Tyler Brown is elected chairman for PNC CKI Bulletin Editor & Electronic Publicist (BEEP) 2015-2016!

· New Business: 
· Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF [Every Wednesday & Thursday @ 11-1 P.M.]- Help save babies this Halloween by sitting at our designated tables outside LSF 144 and ask for donations to support UNICEF’s Eliminate Project!  A child dies every 11 minutes from neonatal tetanus, creating a worldwide pandemic.  $1.80 is enough to vaccinate a mother and her future children from neonatal tetanus, so every little bit goes a long way.  Contact Tiffany Woloszyn at twoloszy@pnc.edu if you would like to volunteer at our tables.
·  [October 31st] - PNC Circle K is taking UNICEF’s Eliminate Project and taking it door-to-door by Trick-or-Treating in costume this Halloween and asking for donations.  We will cover the Laporte-Michigan City area as well as the  Valparaiso-Merrillville area.  Contact Kaitlyn Swan at swan1@pnc.edu if you are in the LaPorte-Michigan City area or Tiffany Woloszyn @ twoloszy@pnc.edu if you are in the Valparaiso-Merrillville area.
· Turning Over a New Leaf [November 7th] - This unique and fun fall service interclub with St. Mary’s College enables us to help out the South Bend community by raking leaves for those who cannot.  We will meet at the Robinson Community Learning Center (RCLC) at Notre Dame College, eat Einstein Bros Bagels for breakfast, and then head out to homes in the immediate area. If you are interested, contact Cody Grzelak at cgrzelak@pnc.edu (for carpooling) and submit this form (for St. Mary’s College).
· MDEC: [November 13th and 14th] - An interclub for INCKI members to get together at an awesome camp and have fun while getting some service hours in! So far, PNC has 12 members going, and with the help of Kiwanis, the cost of the trip is $10 a person not including food and gas money. There are still 8 spots left for all of Indiana’s CKI, but late registration is higher in price.  At PNC, we have 1 open spot readily available for $10.  If you are interested and have not already registered, Contact Tiffany Woloszyn at twoloszy@gmail.com.
· “Donate Your Soles” [Sometime in November] - PNC’s Social Work Club & PNC’s CKI have combined forces to fill 300 bags of gently used shoes for the Portage Kiwanis’ “Donate Your Soles” project for underdeveloped countries. If you are interested in being a part of this project, contact the head of the Social Work club, Jamie Dillon @ Morgan57@pnc.edu.
· Santa Parade in LaPorte [November 28th] - Have some holiday fun and help throw candy to parade watchers!  Santa Claus will be there, making a guest appearance in his own parade float.
· Neighborlink [TBA] - This organization gives assistance to those who need help with basic repairs or home maintenance (i.e. senior citizens, disabled, single parents, veterans, etc.). PNC Circle K is trying to find a way to become involved with Neighborlink as a group.  For more information go to www.neighborlinkpc.org to register individually or contact Tiffany at twoloszy@pnc.edu. 
· Inspirational Quote of the Day 
· “Use your imagination, not to scare yourself to death, but to inspire yourself to life.”
· Happy Bucks!
· Game:  “Word Spelling With Your Butt!”
· Next Meeting: November 5th at 11 a.m.
· Adjournment: 11:55 p.m.
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